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Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members 

of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide 

proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

  

My name is Diane Britton and I am part-time secretary and the reason I 

support House Bill 248 is because I do not feel anyone should be forced to 

have the vaccine to be able to keep their jobs, go to the grocery store and etc. 

This vaccine has not been approved and the studies are not complete. I 

personally know several people that have had severe side effects after 

receiving the vaccine.  The vaccine should not be mandated and I whole 

heartly support House Bill 248 

  

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for 

and urgency of House Bill 248. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Diane Britton 
 


